From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

To: "Natalie Gladden"; Robertson, Jeffer

Cc: Wall, Fred; Michael Patterson; Griswold. Jim, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Corrected Plan JL Keel B 90 (2RP-708)

Date: Wednesday, August 27, 2014 3:42:00 PM

Natalie,

| have been asked to forward this proposal to the NMOCD Santa Fe Office for further review. Your
contact will be Jim Griswold.

jim.griswold @state.nm.us
575-476-3465

Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2

811 S. First Street
Artesia, NM 88210

0: 575-748-1283 X108
C: 575-626-0857

F: 575-748-9720

From: Natalie Gladden [mailto:ngladden@diversifiedfsi.com]
Sent: Thursday, August 21, 2014 3:56 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Robertson, Jeffery

Cc: Wall, Fred; Michael Patterson

Subject: Corrected Plan

Importance: High

Please disregard the plan from yesterday. This one replaces it.

Thank you,
Natalle (Hadden
Erwironwmentold Divector

DFSI Evwivovumentald Sevvices
Cell: 575-602-1786

Office: 575-964-8394

Fax: 575-964-8396

Email: ngladden@diversifiedfsi.com

The information contained in this e-mail message is intended only for the personal and confidential use of the recipients(s) named
above. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or an agent responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient,
you are hereby notified that you have received this document in error and that any review, dissemination, distribution, or copying
of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by e-mail, and
delete the original message.
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